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Children, Young People & Family Support Scrutiny Committee 

Actions update for meeting on 25th January 2016 

 

Action  Minutes Update  
 

R
A
G 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
Three questions about safeguarding services for children and young 
people were raised by representatives of GMB. 
 

Three questions about Holt House Infants / Carterknowle Junior School 
and consultation processes were also submitted.  
 

The Committee agreed to refer the questions to the Executive Director, 
Children, Young People and Families, and to Councillor Jackie Drayton 
(Cabinet Member for Children, Young People and Families) for a 
response.  

30th November 
2015 

A response has been received from the Children, 
Young People & Families Portfolio to both sets of 
questions; these have been included with the 
scrutiny meeting papers.  
 

 

6.5 STATE OF SHEFFIELD 2014 SURVEY - EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
(b) The Committee requests that, in the light of the concerns raised 

with regard to the interface between the Family Common 
Assessment Framework and the Children’s Social Care single 
assessment, requests Dawn Walton, Assistant Director, 
Prevention and Early Intervention, to attend the start of the next 
meeting to provide an explanation on this issue. 
 

(c) The Committee, requests a short briefing note from Tim Bowman, 
Head of Inclusion & Targeted Services, to update the Committee 
in terms of the work that is being undertaken with the Parent 
Carer Forum.  

30th November 
2015 

The Children, Young People & Families Portfolio 
have submitted a briefing paper to the scrutiny 
meeting on 25th January covering these points.  

 

7.5 SHEFFIELD SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN BOARD - ANNUAL 
REPORT 2014-15 
     (c) The Committee requests a brief update from Dorne  Collinson, 

Director of Children & Families in terms of the restraint methods 
used in Aldine House 

 
(d) The Committee agrees to write to the young people involved in 

the illegal tattooing campaign (‘scratching’) to thank them for their 
work on this. 

30th November 
2015 

 
 
Dorne Collinson has provided the Committee with 
this update.  
 
 
This letter has been sent to the young people.  
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